
ALCONA TOWNSHIP  
February 11, 2020 

 
The meeting was opened at 5:00 
 
Roll Call:  Present: Supervisor MacNeill, Treasurer Gauthier, Clerk LaLonde, and Trustees Mead and 
Bouchard. 
 
An itemized budget was received from Assessor Gohl for her 2020-2021 estimated expenditures.   The 
board accepted this with no changes. 
 
A proposed fire department budget was received from Chief Klotz.  Discussion took place and some 
minor line item figures were changed.   
 
Trustee Mead, representing the planning commission, presented the planning commissions proposed 
budget.  The figures were placed in the draft budget with no changes. 
  
All elected officials pay remained the same as the previous year. 
 
Salaries for non-elected employees were reviewed and appropriate changes were made. 
 
Motion by MacNeill, seconded by Mead, to approve the final draft budget and make it available for the 
public to view.  PASSED All in Favor. 
 
A reminder that the board meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 11th, due to the election being 
held at the township hall on Tuesday. 
 
 Meeting adjourned at 7:00 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Dawn LaLonde, 
Alcona Township Clerk 
 
 
 
 


